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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Scott McKay as Chair/Chief, Department of Family 
Medicine, effective February 1, 2022.  
 
Dr. McKay is a graduate of the Family Medicine Program at Western University.  After practicing in 
Sarnia for a number of years, he returned to London to practice at the Byron Family Medical Centre as 
a clinical team leader.   
 
During Dr. McKay’s time in London, he has served in a number of hospital leadership roles, most 
recently as the London Health Sciences Centre Medical Advisory Committee Chair; Family Medicine 
Associate Chief, London Health Sciences Centre; and Medical Director, London Health Sciences Centre 
mass vaccination centres.   
 
Dr. McKay has also served as Associate Chair in the Department and more recently as Undergraduate 
Program Director. 
 
Please join me in welcoming Dr. McKay to his new role within the Department of Family Medicine. 

 
Stephen J. Wetmore, MD CCFP FCFP 
Chief 
Citywide Department of Family Medicine 
 
January 31, 2022 


